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The Full University Curriculum Committee met on September 20, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. in 327 
Brooks Hall. Since the last Report to the University Council, the committee approved 34 new 
courses and 47 course changes.  
 
The committee unanimously approved the following proposals, which were forwarded to the 
Executive Committee of the University Council for consideration: 
  
• Proposal to offer the existing major in Mathematics Education (M.Ed.) online 

 
• Proposal for a new Institute for Business Analytics and Insights 

 
The committee unanimously approved a proposal to change the name of the prefix, UNIV, 
University Orientation, to UNIV, University Success. 
 



 

The committee unanimously approved a proposal for an Area of Emphasis in Global Health 
under the Master of Public Health (M.P.H.). 
 
The committee considered a proposal to deactivate the major in Middle Grades Education 
(B.S.Ed.). Following discussion of the proposal, a motion to approve was made and 
seconded. A vote was taken and the proposal was approved. The proposal was forwarded to 
the Executive Committee of the University Council for consideration. 
 
The committee considered a proposal for a new online Doctor of Education (Ed.D.) in 
Learning, Design, and Technology. Following discussion of the proposal, a motion to 
approve was made and seconded. A vote was taken and the proposal was approved. The 
proposal was forwarded to the Executive Committee of the University Council for 
consideration. 
 
Chair Susan Sanchez updated the committee on the work of the General Education 
subcommittee which included mention of the open forums that were held to present the 
proposed revision to UGA’s undergraduate education to the campus community. Dr. Sanchez 
thanked the committee and Subcommittee Chair Rodney Mauricio for their work. 
 
The committee discussed the suggestion raised in the August 16 University Curriculum 
Committee meeting to rename the Biological Sciences CAPA Subcommittee to the 
Biological and Life Sciences CAPA Subcommittee. Following discussion, no motion was 
made and the name was not changed. 
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